Jim Owczarski
Gity Clerk
jowecza@milwaukee,gov

DJMW’&H]{E‘@ Office of the City Clerk Richard G. Pfaff
Deguty City Clork
rpiaff@milvaukes.gov

November 24, 2015

Danyal Umar
2428 S 10" St
Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Umar:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, November 11, 2015, the City's Public Works Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Public Passenger
Vehicle Driver’s license based on your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice of the
hearing.

On Tuesday, November 24, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s
license based on your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a partial refund by bringing in the
receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action
with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

City Hall « Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St, » Milwaukes, W] 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 + Fax {414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.govicityclerk,
Member: International nstitute of Municipal Clerks !LV&A{J/'K.
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November 24, 2015

Taylor Hamilton
2652 N Holton St
Milwaukee, W1 53212

Dear Mr. Hamilton:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, November 11, 2015, the City's Public Works Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Public Passenger
Vehicle Driver’s license based on your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice of the
hearing,

On Tuesday, November 24, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s
license based on your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a partial refund by bringing in the
receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action
with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

MESR. OWCZA]
y Clerk

City Hall + Room 205 = 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, W1 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 288-3458 » www.milwalkee.govicityclerk
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks
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Jim Owezarski
City Cleri
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Nm\vallkee Office of the City Clerk

Richard G. Pfaff
Deputy City Clerk.
mfaff@milwvaukee.gov

November 24, 2015

Berry Williams
9061L N 95 St
Milwaukee, WI 53224

Dear Mr. Williams:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, November 11, 2015, the City's Public Works Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Public Passenger
Vehicle Driver’s license based on your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice of the
hearing.

On Tuesday, November 24, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s
license based on your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a partial refund by bringing in the
receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action
with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

ME%WC ﬁ

ity Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 E. Walls 5t « Milwaukee, W 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax {414) 288-3456 « www.milivaukee.govicityclerk
Member: Infernational Institute of Municipal Clerks
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November 24, 2015

Daniel Nelson
4820 S 681 St#2
Greenfield, W1 53220

Dear Mr. Nelson:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, November 11, 2015, the City's Public Works Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Public Passenger
Vehicle Driver’s license based on your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice of the
hearing,

On Tuesday, November 24, 2015, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver’s
license based on your nonappearance. '

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a partial refund by bringing in the
receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action
with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R, OWCZ
City Clerk

City Hall + Reom 205 » 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, W1 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3458 « www.milwaukee.govicityclerk
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks mw&hﬁ/u




